Hosted by
3oise Friends Church

7751 Goddard Rd, Boise

(Corner of Goddard Rd & Glenwood
Next to Capital High School)

Wednesday, October 31
Beginning at 5:30PM

Month of PRAYER for Indoor Park

Please pray for our outreach ministry of indoor Park during the
month of October. Indoor Park begins the first Thursday and
Friday of January after the Boise Schools’ Christmas break, and
ends just before Spring Break.

If Indoor Park is to continue, it will be necessary this year to
nearly double our volunteer base, so that we can handle times
when regular volunteers cannot be there (i.e. illness,
appointments). In order for us to provide an effective program
we need the following number of volunteers:

Set up of the toys

Take down of the toys

Registration desk (2 for each day)

Floor staff to walk around & visit with the mothers
Substitute for Merrily Weidner (Merrily will be
responsible for leading story and song only this year
and won't be at Indoor Park at other times)

5 Substitutes (you may or may not be called to work)
1 Assistant Coordinator
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Strengthening the base of volunteers is important and this
would be the largest volunteer base we’ve had for Indoor Park
in a long time.

Thank you for committing to pray during October for our Indoor
Park outreach ministry.

Sally Unrau,
2019 Indoor Park Coordinator




